
Beadlam Parish Council 
 

The Minutes of the Meeting of Beadlam Parish Council, held on Monday 2nd October 2017, 
in Nawton Memorial Hall at 7pm. 
 
Present –  
Cllrs Thurlow, Dean, Berry, Smith, Waring. 
 
Apologies –  
None, all Cllrs present. 
 
No declarations of interest in items on Agenda. 
 
Minutes of Meeting held on Monday 7th September 2017, read, agreed, signed as true 
record. 
 
Matters arising –  

1) Dog Waste – Cllrs agreed that the bin at Howldale needed looking at. There was 
concern that it hadn’t been emptied regularly. Cllr Thurlow to contact R.D.C. 
The red sign RE dog waste on High Lane, has been removed for refurbishment. 

2) John Stockton Foundation – Cllr Waring to report back at next meeting. 
3) Transparency Code –The Parish Council has been successful with grant. Cllr Waring 

to contact web designer to start proceedings. 
4) Planning application – Rose Cottage outbuildings – Passed. 
5) Fly Tipping – Cllrs Smith & Berry have noted that grass clippings have now been 

dumped in the Howl. 
 
Correspondence –  

1) N.Y.C.C. Ryedale School Tarmac hard standing consultation. 
2) R.D.C. Payment of Parish precept. 
3) Cllr Dean – Ryedale Family History Group – to attend dialect evening in Village Hall. 
4) K.M.S. Community Library – Request for monies – This will be reviewed at end of 

Financial Year. 
5) Footway, Bus Stop to Colley Lane – Cllr Dean had been approached by Parishioners, 

Cllr Thurlow has emailed a complaint to R.D.C. 
 
Any Other Business –  

1) Transfer of funds – Cllrs touched on moving funds from NS & Investment Account in 
Glasgow to HSBC in Malton. Cllr Thurlow to look into at end of Financial Year. 

 


